
From: Bruce Ryan  
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 9:53 PM 
To: parkboard <parkboard@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: Disc Golf course in Bellevue? 
 
Hi, 
 
I’m Bruce Ryan, a homeowner in Bellevue, and I was wondering whether you had any 
plans for a disc golf course in Bellevue. 
 
I’ve recently become interested in this activity and noticed that we don’t have a course 
in Bellevue, and there’s only one on the Eastside (Juel Community Park in NE 
Redmond). 
 
Disc golf is a fun activity that people of all ages can participate in (I’m 60, but I was 
introduced to Disc Golf by people 30 years my junior), it gives people additional 
motivation to get outside, go for a walk, and enjoy our parks. It seems like some of our 
less congested parks/open spaces  might be perfect for a course. 
 
Are there any plans for a Disc Golf course in Bellevue? Has one ever been considered? 
If not, is there anything I can do to help encourage the Parks Department to consider 
one? 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Bruce Ryan 
Bellevue, WA 
 


